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14 June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTIONS 

 
Further to our recent notification regarding an opportunity to join our Governing Board as a Parent 
Governor, following the closure date for applications, we are pleased to confirm that we have 
appointed this position. 
 
One application was received and line with procedure the Parent Governor has been appointed. 
 
We are delighted to confirm that Chloe Lawrence (a parent of one of our EYFS children) has been 

appointed to this role. 
 
We would like to welcome Chloe to the Governing Board and we look forward to working together to 
further establish the school’s strategic direction. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Judy Ramsell 
Headteacher 
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